
 

Ref: ChristmasJumper2020/noc 
 
 
 
25th November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
National Christmas Jumper Day 
 
As part of our continued fund raising activities, pupils and staff will have the opportunity to 
dig out their favourite festive jumper to support Save the Children. 
 
On Friday 11th December all pupils are invited to wear a Christmas themed jumper in 
addition to their usual school uniform in return for a donation on £1.00. 
 
A prize will be on offer for the most ‘Christmassy’ jumper, and we hope that this day will 
bring some festive cheer, as well as raising money to help children who are in need.  
 
We look forward to seeing some of the entries; please ensure that school uniform is worn 
underneath the jumper 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 


